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Dear Parents 

Half term is upon us and I am sure you are all     
looking forward to time with your children.  We 
have had a very hectic time examination wise as 
Cambridge examinations are at full throttle. 

 

TRAGIC NEWS  

 

It is with deep regret that I have to let you 
know that our Design and Technology     
teacher, Mr Mbwetu, passed on, on      
Tuesday, 17 October 2017.  He had been  
unwell since August.  Mr Mbwetu was an  
illustrious servant of the College and a vital 
senior member of our teaching staff.  He 
will be sorely missed by all of us.  Funeral           
arrangements are in progress and people 
are gathered at Number 2835, Mbizo 13, 
Kwekwe.  Mr Mbwetu is likely to be buried 
at his rural home in Chivi on Friday, 20  
October 2017. 
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INTERHOUSE SWIMMING GALA 

 

We held our Interhouse Swimming Gala on Wednesday, 11 October 
2017.  Musasa House (yellow) emerged victors.  We sincerely thank all 
parents who came to support the children.  However, we were        
disappointed by the very low attendance by parents as compared to 
that of the  previous year.  If we want Goldridge College to be one of 
the best schools in Zimbabwe, we need to attend all events and give 
full support to the children.  

 

PRIZE GIVING AND SPEECH NIGHT 

 

Our Prize Giving and Speech Night was held on Wednesday, 18  
October 2017.  What a wonderful turnout of parents and invited 
guests we had.  Our guest of honour was Doctor Mugaviri who   
inspired all those who were present as he touched on Purpose and 
Career Planning. His advice to all parents was greatly appreciated.  
We sincerely thank him for coming for the event.  Our 2018 leaders 
were also announced to the whole school.   

 

I wish you a pleasant weekend with your children 

 

 

L. Mashanda 

HEAD 

 


